
Term 4      

Dates  

 

28th October 

Wakatipu Zone  

Triathlon 

6th November 

PTFA Ball 

16th            

November 

Teacher Only 

Day 

17th             

November 

Safe Biking & 

Walking 

3rd December 

Boys Cricket 

10th             

December 

BOT Meeting 

  

15th            

December 

Prize Giving 

 

School News 
 

Congratulations to Toby who was presented with this year’s Sir   

Peter Blake Young Leader Award. This award recognises students 
from all over Aotearoa who show commitment to leading positive 
change within their community. Toby was nominated for the award   

because of the positive leadership qualities he displays at school. He 
was presented with his award by representatives from Westpac bank at 
a special school assembly.    
 
Last term, several of our Senior Room students challenged t             

hemselves to complete this year's ICAS assessments in a variety of 
curriculum areas. These assessments are designed to recognise 
and reward academic excellence. Every year, over a million students 
worldwide participate in this activity. Well done to the following        
students for completing the assessments: 
Digital Technology - Ben 
Science - Toby, CJ 
English - Caitlyn, Sadie, Toby, Ally 

Maths - Baxter, Hazel, Tom, CJ 
Congratulations to Toby who received a credit award in Maths. 
  
Good luck to our 3 teams competing in the Wakatipu Zone              
Triathlon tomorrow. 

Year 6 Mixed Team - Ally (runner), Tom (biker), Finlay (swimmer) 
Year 7 Mixed Team - Jazmine (runner), CJ (biker), Nate (swimmer) 
Year 8 Mixed Team - Toby (runner), Ben (biker), Caitlyn (swimmer) 
These children need to be at school at 7:40am. A separate e-mail has 
been sent out to those attending with additional information about the 
day. 
 
Next week, Constable Wayne Park will be in the school to assist           

teachers in delivering the Keeping Ourselves Safe Programme. 

Classroom teachers will be sending home an outline of the programme 
later this week.  
 

With the end of year rapidly approaching, it is time to gather in the   
trophies from last years’ prize giving. If you received a trophy last year, 
please send it in to Gorettie as soon as possible. Thank you. 
 
Student of the week 
 

Paula, Nicole, Courtney & Gorettie 

T E R M  4     

I S S U E  2     

2 7 T H  O C T O B E R  

2 0 2 0  




